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  The R Book Michael J. Crawley,2007-06-13 The
high-level language of R is recognized as one of
the mostpowerful and flexible statistical software
environments, and israpidly becoming the standard
setting for quantitative analysis,statistics and
graphics. R provides free access to
unrivalledcoverage and cutting-edge applications,
enabling the user to applynumerous statistical
methods ranging from simple regression to
timeseries or multivariate analysis. Building on
the success of the author’s bestsellingStatistics:
An Introduction using R, The R Book ispacked with
worked examples, providing an all inclusive guide
to R,ideal for novice and more accomplished users
alike. The bookassumes no background in statistics
or computing and introduces theadvantages of the R
environment, detailing its applications in awide
range of disciplines. Provides the first
comprehensive reference manual for the Rlanguage,
including practical guidance and full coverage of
thegraphics facilities. Introduces all the
statistical models covered by R, beginningwith
simple classical tests such as chi-square and t-
test. Proceeds to examine more advance methods,
from regression andanalysis of variance, through
to generalized linear models,generalized mixed
models, time series, spatial
statistics,multivariate statistics and much more.
The R Book is aimed at undergraduates,
postgraduates andprofessionals in science,
engineering and medicine. It is alsoideal for
students and professionals in statistics,
economics,geography and the social sciences.
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  Pensees Blaise Pascal,2003-05-29 Blaise Pascal,
the precociously brilliant contemporary of
Descartes, was a gifted mathematician and
physicist, but it is his unfinished apologia for
the Christian religion upon which his reputation
now rests. The Penseés is a collection of
philosohical fragments, notes and essays in which
Pascal explores the contradictions of human nature
in pscyhological, social, metaphysical and - above
all - theological terms. Mankind emerges from
Pascal's analysis as a wretched and desolate
creature within an impersonal universe, but who
can be transformed through faith in God's grace.
  The NexStar User’s Guide II Michael
Swanson,2017-10-31 Michael Swanson’s online
discussions with literally thousands of NexStar
owners made it clear that there was a desperate
need for a book such as this – one that provides a
complete, detailed guide to buying, using and
maintaining NexStar telescopes. Although this book
is highly comprehensive, it is suitable for
beginners – there is a chapter on Astronomy Basics
– and experts alike. Celestron’s NexStar
telescopes were introduced in 1999, beginning with
their first computer controlled go to model, a 5-
inch. More models appeared in quick succession,
and Celestron’s new range made it one of the two
dominant manufacturers of affordable go to
telescopes.
  The Popol Vuh Lewis Spence,1908
  Utilities Code Texas,2007
  CCNA Data Center DCICN 200-150 Official Cert
Guide Chad Hintz,Cesar Obediente,Ozden
Karakok,2017-01-18 This is the eBook of the
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printed book and may not include any media,
website access codes, or print supplements that
may come packaged with the bound book. CCNA Data
Center DCICN 200-150 Official Cert Guide from
Cisco Press allows you to succeed on the exam the
first time and is the only self-study resource
approved by Cisco. Cisco Data Center experts Chad
Hintz, Cesar Obediente, and Ozden Karakok share
preparation hints and test-taking tips, helping
you identify areas of weakness and improve both
your conceptual knowledge and hands-on skills.
This complete study package includes A test-
preparation routine proven to help you pass the
exam Do I Know This Already? quizzes, which allows
you to decide how much time you need to spend on
each section Chapter-ending exercises, which help
you drill on key concepts you must know thoroughly
The powerful Pearson IT Certification Practice
Test software complete with hundreds of well-
reviewed, exam-realistic questions customization
options, and detailed performance reports final
preparation chapter, which guides you through
tools and resources to help you craft your review
and test-taking strategies Study plan suggestions
and templates to help you organize and optimize
your study time Well-regarded for its level of
detail, study plans, assessment features,
challenging review questions and exercises, this
official study guide helps you master the concepts
and techniques that ensure your exam success. The
official study guide helps you master topics on
the CCNA Data Center DCICN 200-150 exam, including
the following: Nexus data center infrastructure
and architecture Networking models, Ethernet LANs,
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and IPv4/IPv6 addressing/routing Data center Nexus
switching and routing fundamentals Nexus switch
installation and operation VLANs, trunking, STP,
and Ethernet switching IPv4 and IPv6 subnetting
IPv4 routing concepts, protocols, configuration,
and access control Data center storage networking
technologies and configurations
  IBM PowerVM Best Practices Scott Vetter,Adriano
de Almeida,Rafael Antonioli,Urban Biel,Sylvain
Delabarre,Bartłomiej Grabowski,Kristian Milos,Fray
L Rodríguez,IBM Redbooks,2015-01-19 This IBM®
Redbooks® publication provides best practices for
planning, installing, maintaining, and monitoring
the IBM PowerVM® Enterprise Edition virtualization
features on IBM POWER7® processor technology-based
servers. PowerVM is a combination of hardware,
PowerVM Hypervisor, and software, which includes
other virtualization features, such as the Virtual
I/O Server. This publication is intended for
experienced IT specialists and IT architects who
want to learn about PowerVM best practices, and
focuses on the following topics: Planning and
general best practices Installation, migration,
and configuration Administration and maintenance
Storage and networking Performance monitoring
Security PowerVM advanced features This
publication is written by a group of seven PowerVM
experts from different countries around the world.
These experts came together to bring their broad
IT skills, depth of knowledge, and experiences
from thousands of installations and configurations
in different IBM client sites.
  Practical Malware Analysis Michael
Sikorski,Andrew Honig,2012-02-01 Malware analysis
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is big business, and attacks can cost a company
dearly. When malware breaches your defenses, you
need to act quickly to cure current infections and
prevent future ones from occurring. For those who
want to stay ahead of the latest malware,
Practical Malware Analysis will teach you the
tools and techniques used by professional
analysts. With this book as your guide, you'll be
able to safely analyze, debug, and disassemble any
malicious software that comes your way. You'll
learn how to: –Set up a safe virtual environment
to analyze malware –Quickly extract network
signatures and host-based indicators –Use key
analysis tools like IDA Pro, OllyDbg, and WinDbg
–Overcome malware tricks like obfuscation, anti-
disassembly, anti-debugging, and anti-virtual
machine techniques –Use your newfound knowledge of
Windows internals for malware analysis –Develop a
methodology for unpacking malware and get
practical experience with five of the most popular
packers –Analyze special cases of malware with
shellcode, C++, and 64-bit code Hands-on labs
throughout the book challenge you to practice and
synthesize your skills as you dissect real malware
samples, and pages of detailed dissections offer
an over-the-shoulder look at how the pros do it.
You'll learn how to crack open malware to see how
it really works, determine what damage it has
done, thoroughly clean your network, and ensure
that the malware never comes back. Malware
analysis is a cat-and-mouse game with rules that
are constantly changing, so make sure you have the
fundamentals. Whether you're tasked with securing
one network or a thousand networks, or you're
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making a living as a malware analyst, you'll find
what you need to succeed in Practical Malware
Analysis.
  Backpacker ,2001-03 Backpacker brings the
outdoors straight to the reader's doorstep,
inspiring and enabling them to go more places and
enjoy nature more often. The authority on active
adventure, Backpacker is the world's first GPS-
enabled magazine, and the only magazine whose
editors personally test the hiking trails, camping
gear, and survival tips they publish. Backpacker's
Editors' Choice Awards, an industry honor
recognizing design, feature and product
innovation, has become the gold standard against
which all other outdoor-industry awards are
measured.
  Tele-tax United States. Internal Revenue
Service,1988
  Programming Collective Intelligence Toby
Segaran,2007-08-16 Want to tap the power behind
search rankings, product recommendations, social
bookmarking, and online matchmaking? This
fascinating book demonstrates how you can build
Web 2.0 applications to mine the enormous amount
of data created by people on the Internet. With
the sophisticated algorithms in this book, you can
write smart programs to access interesting
datasets from other web sites, collect data from
users of your own applications, and analyze and
understand the data once you've found it.
Programming Collective Intelligence takes you into
the world of machine learning and statistics, and
explains how to draw conclusions about user
experience, marketing, personal tastes, and human
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behavior in general -- all from information that
you and others collect every day. Each algorithm
is described clearly and concisely with code that
can immediately be used on your web site, blog,
Wiki, or specialized application. This book
explains: Collaborative filtering techniques that
enable online retailers to recommend products or
media Methods of clustering to detect groups of
similar items in a large dataset Search engine
features -- crawlers, indexers, query engines, and
the PageRank algorithm Optimization algorithms
that search millions of possible solutions to a
problem and choose the best one Bayesian
filtering, used in spam filters for classifying
documents based on word types and other features
Using decision trees not only to make predictions,
but to model the way decisions are made Predicting
numerical values rather than classifications to
build price models Support vector machines to
match people in online dating sites Non-negative
matrix factorization to find the independent
features in a dataset Evolving intelligence for
problem solving -- how a computer develops its
skill by improving its own code the more it plays
a game Each chapter includes exercises for
extending the algorithms to make them more
powerful. Go beyond simple database-backed
applications and put the wealth of Internet data
to work for you. Bravo! I cannot think of a better
way for a developer to first learn these
algorithms and methods, nor can I think of a
better way for me (an old AI dog) to reinvigorate
my knowledge of the details. -- Dan Russell,
Google Toby's book does a great job of breaking
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down the complex subject matter of machine-
learning algorithms into practical, easy-to-
understand examples that can be directly applied
to analysis of social interaction across the Web
today. If I had this book two years ago, it would
have saved precious time going down some fruitless
paths. -- Tim Wolters, CTO, Collective Intellect
  The Senate Intelligence Committee Report on
Torture (Academic Edition) Senate Select Committee
On Intelligence,2020-02-18 The study edition of
book the Los Angeles Times called, The most
extensive review of U.S. intelligence-gathering
tactics in generations. This is the complete
Executive Summary of the Senate Intelligence
Committee's investigation into the CIA's
interrogation and detention programs -- a.k.a.,
The Torture Report. Based on over six million
pages of secret CIA documents, the report details
a covert program of secret prisons, prisoner
deaths, interrogation practices, and cooperation
with other foreign and domestic agencies, as well
as the CIA's efforts to hide the details of the
program from the White House, the Department of
Justice, the Congress, and the American people.
Over five years in the making, it is presented
here exactly as redacted and released by the
United States government on December 9, 2014, with
an introduction by Daniel J. Jones, who led the
Senate investigation. This special edition
includes: • Large, easy-to-read format. • Almost
3,000 notes formatted as footnotes, exactly as
they appeared in the original report. This allows
readers to see obscured or clarifying details as
they read the main text. • An introduction by
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Senate staffer Daniel J. Jones who led the
investigation and wrote the report for the Senate
Intelligence Committee, and a forward by the head
of that committee, Senator Dianne Feinstein.
  Hack the Stack Michael Gregg,Stephen
Watkins,George Mays,Chris Ries,Ronald M.
Bandes,Brandon Franklin,2006-11-06 This book looks
at network security in a new and refreshing way.
It guides readers step-by-step through the stack -
- the seven layers of a network. Each chapter
focuses on one layer of the stack along with the
attacks, vulnerabilities, and exploits that can be
found at that layer. The book even includes a
chapter on the mythical eighth layer: The people
layer. This book is designed to offer readers a
deeper understanding of many common
vulnerabilities and the ways in which attacker’s
exploit, manipulate, misuse, and abuse protocols
and applications. The authors guide the readers
through this process by using tools such as
Ethereal (sniffer) and Snort (IDS). The sniffer is
used to help readers understand how the protocols
should work and what the various attacks are doing
to break them. IDS is used to demonstrate the
format of specific signatures and provide the
reader with the skills needed to recognize and
detect attacks when they occur. What makes this
book unique is that it presents the material in a
layer by layer approach which offers the readers a
way to learn about exploits in a manner similar to
which they most likely originally learned
networking. This methodology makes this book a
useful tool to not only security professionals but
also for networking professionals, application
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programmers, and others. All of the primary
protocols such as IP, ICMP, TCP are discussed but
each from a security perspective. The authors
convey the mindset of the attacker by examining
how seemingly small flaws are often the catalyst
of potential threats. The book considers the
general kinds of things that may be monitored that
would have alerted users of an attack. * Remember
being a child and wanting to take something apart,
like a phone, to see how it worked? This book is
for you then as it details how specific hacker
tools and techniques accomplish the things they
do. * This book will not only give you knowledge
of security tools but will provide you the ability
to design more robust security solutions * Anyone
can tell you what a tool does but this book shows
you how the tool works
  Learning the Unix Operating System Jerry
Peek,Grace Todino,John Strang,2002 A handy book
for someone just starting with Unix or Linux, and
an ideal primer for Mac and PC users of the
Internet who need to know a little about Unix on
the systems they visit. The most effective
introduction to Unix in print, covering Internet
usage for email, file transfers, web browsing, and
many major and minor updates to help the reader
navigate the ever-expanding capabilities of the
operating system.
  SAP Backup using Tivoli Storage Manager Budi
Darmawan,Miroslav Dvorak,Dhruv Harnal,Gerson
Makino,Markus Molnar,Rennad Murugan,Marcos
Silva,IBM Redbooks,2013-04-26 In this IBM®
Redbooks® publication, we give an overview of
different data management topics related to a
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typical SAP® data center. The intrinsic
functionality of SAP is not designed to completely
handle all the tasks of a data center by itself,
but the SAP system offers several interface
possibilities to attach external tools to it to
accomplish this task We explain SAP basic concepts
and the issues with SAP data management. We
introduce Tivoli® Storage Manager and all of its
products that are related to SAP data management.
We provide some comparison between database backup
and recovery tools. Finally, we discuss data
archiving using IBM DB2® CommonStore for SAP, and
discuss high availability requirements and
disaster recovery considerations. The second part
of this book discusses a practical implementation
of SAP backup and recovery with Tivoli Storage
Manager. We implement this setup on two separate
SAP systems: one running DB2 and the other running
Oracle® database. We also implement LAN-free
backup and FlashCopy® scenarios. In the sample
implementation section, we show many different
tasks, such as backup and restore, database
recovery, backup monitoring, and tuning. We also
cover some advanced backup/availability
considerations, such as split mirror backup and
standby databases. This book helps individuals
that operate an SAP environment to devise a
strategy for a sound and comprehensive data backup
solution using the IBM Tivoli Storage Management
product family.
  Popular Mechanics ,2000-04 Popular Mechanics
inspires, instructs and influences readers to help
them master the modern world. Whether it’s
practical DIY home-improvement tips, gadgets and
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digital technology, information on the newest cars
or the latest breakthroughs in science -- PM is
the ultimate guide to our high-tech lifestyle.
  Web Development with Node and Express Ethan
Brown,2014-07 Learn how to build dynamic web
applications with Express, a key component of the
Node/JavaScript development stack. In this hands-
on guide, author Ethan Brown teaches you the
fundamentals through the development of a
fictional application that exposes a public
website and a RESTful API. You’ll also learn web
architecture best practices to help you build
single-page, multi-page, and hybrid web apps with
Express. Express strikes a balance between a
robust framework and no framework at all, allowing
you a free hand in your architecture choices. With
this book, frontend and backend engineers familiar
with JavaScript will discover new ways of looking
at web development. Create webpage templating
system for rendering dynamic data Dive into
request and response objects, middleware, and URL
routing Simulate a production environment for
testing and development Focus on persistence with
document databases, particularly MongoDB Make your
resources available to other programs with RESTful
APIs Build secure apps with authentication,
authorization, and HTTPS Integrate with social
media, geolocation, and other third-party services
Implement a plan for launching and maintaining
your app Learn critical debugging skills This book
covers Express 4.0.
  Chemical Engineering Design Gavin Towler,Ray
Sinnott,2012-01-25 Chemical Engineering Design,
Second Edition, deals with the application of
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chemical engineering principles to the design of
chemical processes and equipment. Revised
throughout, this edition has been specifically
developed for the U.S. market. It provides the
latest US codes and standards, including API, ASME
and ISA design codes and ANSI standards. It
contains new discussions of conceptual plant
design, flowsheet development, and revamp design;
extended coverage of capital cost estimation,
process costing, and economics; and new chapters
on equipment selection, reactor design, and solids
handling processes. A rigorous pedagogy assists
learning, with detailed worked examples, end of
chapter exercises, plus supporting data, and Excel
spreadsheet calculations, plus over 150 Patent
References for downloading from the companion
website. Extensive instructor resources, including
1170 lecture slides and a fully worked solutions
manual are available to adopting instructors. This
text is designed for chemical and biochemical
engineering students (senior undergraduate year,
plus appropriate for capstone design courses where
taken, plus graduates) and lecturers/tutors, and
professionals in industry (chemical process,
biochemical, pharmaceutical, petrochemical
sectors). New to this edition: Revised
organization into Part I: Process Design, and Part
II: Plant Design. The broad themes of Part I are
flowsheet development, economic analysis, safety
and environmental impact and optimization. Part II
contains chapters on equipment design and
selection that can be used as supplements to a
lecture course or as essential references for
students or practicing engineers working on design
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projects. New discussion of conceptual plant
design, flowsheet development and revamp design
Significantly increased coverage of capital cost
estimation, process costing and economics New
chapters on equipment selection, reactor design
and solids handling processes New sections on
fermentation, adsorption, membrane separations,
ion exchange and chromatography Increased coverage
of batch processing, food, pharmaceutical and
biological processes All equipment chapters in
Part II revised and updated with current
information Updated throughout for latest US codes
and standards, including API, ASME and ISA design
codes and ANSI standards Additional worked
examples and homework problems The most complete
and up to date coverage of equipment selection 108
realistic commercial design projects from diverse
industries A rigorous pedagogy assists learning,
with detailed worked examples, end of chapter
exercises, plus supporting data and Excel
spreadsheet calculations plus over 150 Patent
References, for downloading from the companion
website Extensive instructor resources: 1170
lecture slides plus fully worked solutions manual
available to adopting instructors
  Water Measurement Manual ,2001
  The NexStar User’s Guide Michael
Swanson,2012-12-06 Michael Swanson’s online
discussions with literally thousands of NexStar
owners made it clear that there was a desperate
need for a book such as this – one that provides a
complete, detailed guide to buying, using and
maintaining NexStar telescopes. Although this book
is highly comprehensive, it is suitable for
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beginners – there is a chapter on Astronomy Basics
– and experts alike. Celestron’s NexStar
telescopes were introduced in 1999, beginning with
their first computer controlled go to model, a 5-
inch. More models appeared in quick succession,
and Celestron’s new range made it one of the two
dominant manufacturers of affordable go to
telescopes.
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manuals, making
them invaluable
resources for
students and
researchers.
Some notable
examples
include MIT
OpenCourseWare,
which offers
free access to
course
materials from
the
Massachusetts
Institute of
Technology, and
the Digital
Public Library
of America,
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a vast
collection of
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conclusion,
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preferences and
device
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user reviews,
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